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To:	

 Asan Khan, WiMAX Forum SPWG Chair

	

 Chungwoo Hwang, WiMAX Forum SPWG Vice-Chair

	

 Ivan Bernikov, WiMAX Forum SPWG Vice-Chair

Subject: Response to Liaison announcing Draft WiMAX Forum Machine to Machine 

Communications Requirements Spec

Thank you for your statement (IEEE L802.16-10/0125) of 20 December 2010 announcing the 

completion of the Draft Specification on Requirements for WiMAX Machine to Machine 

Communications and the opportunity to comment on this draft.

We appreciate the offer to review and comment on your draft and consider its applicability to our 

work.  We will consider the material in the draft and provide you with feedback following our 

Session #72.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

2011-01-13	

 IEEE L802.16-10/0135
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